
Alaska Soccer Referee Administration

Now Hiring
Soccer Referees

We are an equal opportunity 
employer/program. Auxiliary 

aids and services are available 
upon request to individuals 

with disabilities.

A re you seeking an part-time employment with
flexible hours, paid on-the-job training and 

opportunities to travel?
The Alaska Soccer Referee Administration is 
currently seeking soccer referees who are 
energetic and reliable individuals to join our 
ranks within the U.S. Soccer Federation.
With work available year-round and an average 
starting hourly rate of $22.50 per hour, set your 
own schedule and take time off whenever you 
need it — with no penalties! 
Applicants should possess a moderate level of 
physical fitness, and be comfortable working and 
communicating with others.

For more information, visit us online at 
aksra.org or contact our administration at: 

aksoccerreferee@gmail.com.
Registration for the clinic to become a soccer 

referee is located at alaska.gameofficials.net.

Job details:
• Annual certification fee: $80

(waived for March)
• Minimum age: 14
• Must be able to pass a

background check
• Uniform assistance available

(subject to availability)

Two upcoming clinics in Anchorage:
March 9 and 23, 2018
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